
AGENDA 
Hyde Park School PTO Meeting 

April 4, 2018 | 8:00 am  

BOARD MEMBERS 

Jessica Lund-President | Jason DeBruer-Vice President | Emily Danner-Treasurer | Emily Gaul- Secretary | Beth 
McPeek- Fundraising Chair | Ashley Tolokonsky- Extracurricular Coordinator & Socials | Amy Sliney- 
Volunteer Coordinator | Will Menz- Athletic Director  

8:00  Hyde Park School Playground Instrument Elective Presentations  

  

8:30 Principal’s Report - Mrs. Sunderman   

 A. There are 524 students currently enrolled; 57 Kindergarteners already registered for 2018-19; online  
 system is going well for registration. 

 B. Spring concerts are coming up!  Mark your calendars!  

 C. Text Anxiety presentation has been rescheduled for May 1. 

 D. Space issue - HPS has one more year with the lease above the bank.  HPS will start planning the  
 next steps for classroom space. 

8:35 Prior Month Review - Jessica Lund 

A. Family Movie Night- Hidden Figures  

B. Chipotle Restaurant Night - we raised $592.43!  

C. Two more teacher experiences available: 1) Become a Pizza Chef with Mrs. Wineberg and 2)  
  Ultimate STEAM Camp with Mr. Cassidy and Mrs. Hughes 

8:45 Current Initiatives - Jessica Lund  
A. Spring Celebration @ 20th Century Theatre  on April 19th – Please join us in our largest 

fundraising event of the year! Buy tickets! Please contribute to classroom raffle baskets.  
B. Teacher Appreciation Week is typically early May. Food, flowers and vase donations are needed.  

We will also buy a teacher gift.  

C. Mark your calendars for May 19th HPS Field Day. We’ll need a large number of volunteers to 
staff this amazing event.  Rain date is May 22nd.   We are looking for fruit donations to have with 
the pizza.  

D. Voting to amend the PTO Bylaws, adding the position of Vice Treasurer.  Amendment successful. 

E.  PTO Board elections will be held May 2nd @ 8:00 am  

  1. Email  sent today with the descriptions of each board position.  



  2. Email president@hpspto.org if you are interested in joining the team!   

  

8:50 Committee Reports 

A. Hyde Park School Community Play Yard Update - Marisa Rowe  

  1. @400,000 has been raised 

  2. Bids are back, and now a design is being planned to fit within the budget. 

B. LSDMC Update - Pete Riddle  

  1. Jill Sunderman is our new principal!   

  2. Two new LSDMC representatives are needed for 2018-19. (Jobs include a new 5-year  
   strategic plan and facilities.  Meetings are once a month for about an hour.)  

C. Fundraising- Beth McPeek   

  1. Please read the weekly newsletter to find out information on buying tickets, raffle  
   baskets, and the new auction app for all the silent auction item listings!  

D. Financial Update- Emily Danner 

  1. Budget is on track! 

E.  Sports Update- Will Menz  

 F.  Student Council Representative  

   1. Clothing Closet - in need of undergarments and clothing size 7/8; please help fill the  
   closet! 

   2. Bake sale on 5/16 and lemonade stand at the Hyde Park Farmers’ Market: all proceeds  
   will go to beautification projects in the fall.   

   3. Continue to collect pop tabs!  

  

8:55  Questions/ Concerns - How can we help?  

  

9:10  Adjournment  
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